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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


December 31, 2008
Docket No. R-2008-2073938
DANIEL CLEARFIELD ESQ
WOLF BLOCK 
213 MARKET STREET 9TH FLOOR
P O B OX 865

HARRISBURG PA 17108-0865
Re: Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission v.

Philadelphia Gas Works 


Petition for Extraordinary or Emergency Rate Relief 
Dear Mr. Clearfield:


At Public Meeting held December 18, 2008, the Commission authorized Philadelphia Gas Works  (Company) to file a tariff supplement designed to produce an increase in total annual operating revenues of $60 million for service rendered on or after January 1, 2009.  On December 23, 2008, the Company filed Supplement No. 29 to Tariff Gas-Pa. P.U.C. No. 2 to become effective January 1, 2009.  



This letter is to notify you that Supplement No. 29 to Tariff Gas-Pa. P.U.C. No. 2 has been permitted to become effective and that the Secretary’s Bureau shall mark the docket at R-2008-2073938 closed.  Any questions concerning this filing should be addressed to J. Elaine McDonald of the Bureau of Fixed Utility Services at 717-787-1869.








Sincerely









James J. McNulty









Secretary

cc: 
J. Elaine McDonald, Bureau of FUS
Kathy Aunkst, Secretary’s Bureau


